NWLERC Cabinet Report October 30, 2021
On August 25th the Wenatchee Valley Lions did an excellent job of sorting 1,345 pairs of used eyeglasses and getting them ready to be delivered to the recycling center in Lacey, WA.  Thank you, Lions!!
I had a scheduling conflict, so the boxes will be delivered in the spring rather than September, as was earlier reported.
Three Clubs -  Leavenworth, Greater Wenatchee Sunrise and Wenatchee Central were awarded their “Trifecta” patch for their banners.  These Clubs collected used eyeglasses, turned them in to the Wenatchee satellite and made a donation to NWLERC in 2020-2021.   These Clubs totally understand that by supporting NWLERC they are “Changing Lives One Pair of Eyeglasses at a Time”.
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